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Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

This letter cancels and supersedes our letter of February 20,
1974 to you on the same subject.

Mr. Gary L. Keith, Apprentice Lineman, Oakdale, was scheduled
to attend the Advanced Lineman School on February 19, 1974.

Mr. Keith is attending Modesto Junior College, and because he
would lose credit for those classes if he attended the Kettleman course,
he has asked to be excused.

Mr. Keith would normally receive a PWI on February 28, 1974.
He has agreed that this PWI be withheld until he has successfully
completed the Advanced Lineman School now scheduled for August 19, 1974.

This matter has been discussed with your representative,
Mr. R. P. Dutton.

The Apprenticeship Committee is in accord with the above and
grants the necessary extension to allow Mr. Keith to finish his current
semester of class work.
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